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Lewis, Amber <amber.lewis@iowa.gov>

Letter of Appeal for Quad Cities Coordinated Entry 
1 message

Lewis, Amber <amber.lewis@iowa.gov> Tue, Apr 2, 2019 at 2:40 PM
To: scott_shelbourn@usc.salvationarmy.org
Cc: Karin Ford <karin.ford@idph.iowa.gov>

Hello Major Shelbourn,
 
This is to confirm receipt of your March 18, 2019, letter of appeal for funding in support of Coordinated Entry in the Quad
Cities. This program is an initiative of the Iowa Balance of State Continuum of Care (CoC), funded by the CoC Program
Planning Grant through Coordinated Services Regions subgrants. 
 
I have shared the letter with the leadership of the Iowa Council on Homelessness Executive Committee, and they plan to
consider the appeal at their upcoming meeting on April 19, 2019. 
 
Sincerely,
Amber Lewis
 

Amber Lewis 
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